
 

Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter 
Welcome Class of 2035! 

Philosophy 
The Timberlane Regional School District is committed to the development of skills in the core areas of 
English Language Arts, Mathematics, Science, Social Studies, and Social Emotional Learning.  Our 
Pre-Kindergarten teachers administer programming based on TRSD aligned PK-12 curriculum.  Highly 
qualified teachers employ age appropriate methodologies and activities that highlight hands-on, 
discovery learning and active engagement. 

TRSD Pre-K Options  
AM Pre-K​ at your home school 
TRSD offers tuition based* AM Pre-K.  Students receive instruction in early literacy and early numeracy, as 
well as participate in explorative play, structured teacher-led centers, and snack.  Transportation can be 
provided ​to school​.  Parents are responsible for all mid-day transportation. 
 
Alternative Options 
TLC @ Sandown Central ​Only​: PM Pre-K  
TRSD offers tuition based* PM Pre-K at TLC at Sandown Central.  Students receive instruction in early 
literacy and early numeracy, as well as participate in explorative play, structured teacher-led centers, and 
snack.  Parents are responsible for transportation to and from school. 
 
TLC @ Sandown Central ​Only​: Peer Partner Program   
TLC offers a Peer Partner Program** which follows the hours of 9:00-11:30 Monday, 9:00-3:10 
Tuesday-Thursday, and 12:40-3:10 Friday.  Participation is based on a screening process.  Please contact the 
Preschool Office at Sandown Central for all inquiries about this program.  Information can be obtained at 
887-3648 opt. 6. 
 

Please contact your home school for sessions available in the 21-22 school year.  
 

Pre-Kindergarten classes will be limited to 17 students.  
 

 
Tuition 
 

* The total annual cost is $2200. The cost may be paid in full or it may be paid in 10 monthly payments 
of $220 each beginning August 1, 2021. 
 
** The total annual cost for peer partners is $2700. The cost may be paid in full or it may be paid in 10 
monthly payments of $270 each beginning August 1, 2021. 
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Registration for the 2021-2022 school year opens February 1st! 
 
Families new to the district or re-enrolling their student in the district,​ ​please go to ​http://www.timberlane.net/ 
and follow the New Student Enrollment link on the right hand side. 
 
In addition to the online registration process, ​NEW​ families to the district​ must also bring ​to the school​: 

🖍 Qualifying Proof of Residency​  ----------------------------->  One ​of the following qualifies: 
🖍 Original birth certificate​ ​with raised seal *  Two current utility bills (separate utilities) 
🖍 A completed Certification of Residency form​,  *  A mortgage statement   

  ​(located online in the New Student Registration process) *  A purchase and sales agreement 
🖍 Immunization Records with updated vaccinations *  ​A lease with one utility bill 
🖍 A Physical exam dated September 1, 2020 or later *  A property tax bill 

*  A property deed 
*Children must be 4 years old on or before ​September 30​th​. *  Certificate of Occupancy Permit

      ​Please note any utility must be connected to the physical   
Additional Information needed (if applicable):       location of residence, a cell phone bill does not apply. 

★ Guardianship documentation is required in any circumstance in which a student does not live with  
his/her parent(s) (foster documentation, guardianship documentation, court placement). 

★ Proof of custody and/or parenting plan in a divorce, separation, or non-marital situation 
  

Registration for the 2021-2022 school year opens February 1st! 
Please contact your home school for any additional information. 
 

 

Pollard School Contacts: 

Douglas Blay, Principal 

James Pelletier, Assistant Principal 

Pollard School 
120 Main Street 

Plaistow, NH  03865 
Phone: 603.382.7146 

Fax: 603.382.2782 
www.pollardschool.com 

 Pollard School’s 
Parent Information Night 

  
Neighborhood School’s Pre-K 

Information Night 
Tuesday, May 11th 

6:30 - 7:00 p.m. 
 
Members of the public may access this meeting by 

logging onto: 

www.timberlane.net/zoomParentNight 

Public members will be viewers (attendees) 
through the school presentation with the ability to 
raise their hand (by clicking the raise hand icon at 
the bottom of the Zoom window) and be unmuted 

to ask questions when recognized.   
Attendees will not be on camera. 

http://www.timberlane.net/
http://www.timberlane.net/zoomParentNight



